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Dear Members, 
 
 This Newsletter is the seventh issue released by the present Executive Board since its election to 
office in July 2017.  The present issue contains the following matter. 
 
 
 I am pleased to inform you that Ms. Christine Hofer, Chief, Client Services and Records 
Management & Distribution Section of UNJSPF will hold a Video Teleconferencing (VTC) with the 
Executive Board and interested members of AFICS-T on Friday, 19 January 2018 at 08.30 a.m., UNCC 
Room B.  Ms. Hofer will present to us how to use the Fund’s new website, Member Self Service (MSS), 
the Contact Form, the two dedicated inboxes, Survivor Benefits related information and address and 
respond to any questions that participants in this VTC might have.  
 
 Since the capacity of Conference Room B can accommodate 30 seats, out of  which 16 are reserved 
for the Board members and Duty Officers, consequently, there would be 14 seats available for AFICS-T 
members on a first-come-first-served basis.  Those who are interested in joining the VTC are kindly 
requested to inform AFICS-T’s office by email:  escap_un_retirees.unescap@un.org   upon receipt of this 
Newsletter. 
 

Those members who may not be able to attend the VTC, the Executive Board would like to assure 
that knowledge and information gained from this endeavor will be shared and conveyed to you all in terms 
of Newsletter and training on the use of the above channels of communication.    
 

With best regards, 
 
 
  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Yossuwan Anandhwanlert 

 
President, AFICS-Thailand, 2017-2019 
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